
 
 
 
 
 
 

Auburn Bay School Opening Update 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

On Aug. 18, I sent you a letter regarding the opening of our school and 
that the construction will continue until our first day of classes. I also 
promised to keep you informed on our school opening.  

We are still waiting to receive our occupancy permit, so that we can 
have full access to the school. We hope to receive this tomorrow. 
However, if we do not receive the permit by Friday we will not be able to 
open the school to students on Sept. 6 and will need to delay the first 
day of school.  

I know that any delay in the school opening could be challenging for 
families, but we must ensure that the school is safe for students to 
enter.  

I will provide a further update as soon as I have more information, but 
prior to noon on Friday. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact me at auburnbay@cbe.ab.ca. I look forward to seeing you in 
September. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lori Cullen, Principal 
Auburn Bay School 
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